





A reduction in short-run and long-run
costs can be achieved when all company
operations are efficient. When paid and
volunteer staff are not judged solely and
objectively on the basis of their qualifica-
tions, inefficiencies can result.

Inefficient allocation of human re-
sources in the short-run may occur when
individuals are not recruited, assigned or
promoted to the position for which they are
best qualified. In the long run, paid and
volunteer staff may become convinced
that they will not attain a desirable posi-
tion, and lose hope of attaining the educa-
tion or training necessary for advance-
ment. As people quit their “dead-end”
jobs, the organization and the individual
both lose when human resources are un-
derused.

For Help in Learning to Manage
Diversity

®m You can buy or rent a three-part film/
video training series, "Valuing Diversity,”
produced by Copeland Griggs Produc-
tions. The series deals with the issues of
race, gender and cultural differences in
the workplace and is accompanied by a
training manual for each part. Call (415)
668-4200.

8 The American Institute for Managing Di-
versity offers two-day seminars called
“Managing the Diverse Work Force.” For
information and dates, call (404) 524-
7316.

® ODT, Inc. provides products, services
and training systems in Diversity Aware-
ness Training, Upward Influence and Ap-
praisal Systems. ODT's resources on
managing a multi-cultural workforce in-
clude "ODT’s Complete Cultural Diversity
Library"”; a diversity assessment tool enti-
tled “The Questionsof Diversity"; and atip
sheet, "Working with People from Diverse
Backgrounds.” For a free brochure of Em-
powerment Resources and any other in-
quiries, contact ODT, Inc., P.O. Box 134,
Ambherst, MA 01044, (413) 549-1293.

®"The Nonprofit Sector in the United
States and Abroad: Cross Cultural Per-
spectives” is a new three-tape videocas-
sette series produced by INDEPENDENT
SECTOR (IS). The tapes, which can be
obtained independently or as a package,
feature IS's first research conference on
worldwide nonprofit endeavor. The series
includes (1) an overview video highlight-
ing several major presentations from the
forum and commentary from many of the
international participants (25 minutes,
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GETTING STARTED ON THE
ROAD TO DIVERSITY

The first step is broadcasting a policy
statement which tells the view of the
organization’s top leadership.

For policy statements to be effective,
they should serve the following
functions:

1. Express the organization’s
commitment to the goal of cultural
diversity.

2. Reflect realistic and measurable
objectives.

3. Be communicated in a way that
leaves no doubt at any level of
corporate management about the
organization’s intentions.

$35); (2) a general session involving a
panel of representatives from Japan, Ger-
many, the Soviet Union, Argentina and
Australia (17 minutes, $45); and (3) a con-
versation with selected participants who
offer views from key forum presenters (40
minutes, $40).

The complete set is $95. Contact Shar-
on Fitzgerald at INDEPENDENT SECTOR,
(202) 223-8100.

Loretta Gutierrez Nestor is the national di-
rector of volunteers for the American Red
Cross in Washington. D.C. She and Gwen
T. Jackson, American Red Cross national
chairman of volunteers, presented this
material at The 1990 National VOLUN-
TEER Conference in San Diego. Both
serve on President Bush's Points of Light
committees. []









